
 

Notice of Open Book  

Town of Black Earth 

The Town of Black Earth will hold Open Book for the review of the 2019 assessment roll for all 

property owners on Wednesday, May 29, 2019 from 1:00 – 3:00 pm.  Open Book will be held in 

the lower level of the Breunig Accounting building located at 1116 Mills Street, Black Earth, WI 

53515.  Instructional materials about assessments, how to file and object your assessment and 

Board of Review procedures under Wisconsin law will be available at this time.  Objection forms 

must be returned to the Town Clerk in order to arrange an appointment for Board of Review.  

For questions, email townofblackearthclerk@gmail.com or visit www.gardinerappraisal.com 

Posted:  5/7/19 at the State Bank of Cross Plains-Black Earth, Breunig CPA, Premier Co-Op, 

website 

Publish:  5/16/19                                                                          Stephanie Zwettler, Clerk 
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